
 
Castletown Town Commissioners 

Vacancy for seasonal worker. 
Castletown Town Commissioners have an immediate vacancy for a seasonal worker to assist 
in the upkeep of the Town during the busy summer period.  It is envisaged this temporary 
role will finish at the end of September but this can be flexible to accommodate a start of 
term.  The position will entail a wide range of practical manual tasks working alongside one 
of our regular staff.  These tasks will vary from litter picking, sweeping, assisting in footpath 
maintenance and weeding right through to grass control and painting.  

No particular skills are required due to supervision being given other than a willingness and 
attention to detail for the job being done.  Some indication of ability to work unsupervised 
at times would be an advantage. 

Hours of work are 37 per week.  But can be flexible to suit the right candidate. Wherever 
possible we aim to offer a consistent working pattern, but we’re also looking for some 
flexibility as it may be necessary to alter this pattern from time to time to suit the needs of 
the Town.   

Closing date for applicants – Friday 18th July 

To apply or for further informa�on please e-mail help@castletown.gov.im  
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